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From: Mills, Bryan
Subject: UPDATED PRESS RELEASE -- Vermont Secretary of State -- Candidates for 2024 Presidential Primary
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 11:46:35 AM


UPDATED RELEASE – Please note that our prior release listed Democratic Primary candidate
Marianne Williamson’s name incorrectly; it included a middle initial.  This release is now correct; we
regret the error.
 
 
December 19, 2023
For immediate release  
Contact: Bryan Mills, 802-261-5424 
 
 
Vermont Secretary of State Sarah Copeland Hanzas Announces Candidates for 2024 Presidential


Primaries
 
Montpelier, VT – Secretary of State Sarah Copeland Hanzas announced today that, following the
Friday, December 15th, 5:00 p.m. deadline, 12 candidates have qualified to be placed on the ballot
in Vermont’s March 5th Presidential Primary. Six candidates have qualified for the Democratic ballot
and six candidates for the Republican ballot. 
 
The Democratic Party candidates qualifying for placement on the ballot in Vermont are:
 
Joseph R. Biden Jr
Mark Stewart Greenstein
Jason Michael Palmer
Dean Phillips
Cenk Uygur        
Marianne Williamson
 
The Republican Party candidates qualifying for placement on the ballot in Vermont are:
 
Ryan L. Binkley 
Chris Christie
Ron DeSantis
Nikki Haley
Vivek Ramaswamy
Donald J. Trump
 
Vermont law requires any candidate seeking to have his or her name printed on the ballot of a major
party presidential primary to file petitions signed by no fewer than 1,000 registered Vermont voters,
along with a $2,000 filing fee.
 


The Presidential Primary will be held on March 5th, 2024, the same day as Town Meeting Day in
Vermont.  Voters are reminded that by law they must declare which ballot, Democratic or
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Republican, they wish to vote when voting in the Presidential Primary, and that choice will be
recorded.  Presidential Primary ballots are not mailed out to Vermont voters (unlike General Election
ballots) but voters may request absentee ballots through the My Voter Page at mvp.vermont.gov or
by contacting their town or city clerk. Please visit this link for a list of clerks
https://sos.vermont.gov/elections/town-clerks/
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Bryan Mills (he/him)
Chief of Staff
Office of the Vermont Secretary of State
128 State St. Montpelier, VT 05633
(802) 261-5424
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